From: Shawn Robinson [

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 6:18 PM
To: cityclerk

Cc: Lisa Robinson

Subject: Rezoning of 2783 Vance Road

2763 Vance Road Speaking out.

I am firmly against this as we are seeing more and more drug activity follow these multi resident units in our area. With
the volume of increased traffic on our street, along with the volume of added vehicles to these units, the challenges we
face every snow season is getting worse for the snow removal crews, causing them to spend a longer period of time
during the middle of the night.

This neighbourhood has always been a wonderful place to raise kids this close to a good school, but has been getting
increasingly dangerous with the added traffic and blind spots created by the overflow parking lot.To add to this there
are no consequences for the landlords allowing people to rent when they are known trafficking felons. For example,
redaced 0000000 |
EECEEEE o can't tell me you are doing your best to stop this. | have lived here in this
neighbourhood since 1992 and my neighbour in her-has been here even longer, and she lives right next door, which
raises a safety concern for me and my family.

Regards



